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   Concerning the DVD/DeCSS issue.  What law has been broken by this code being 
available to the public?  Are we assuming that everyone will go on a pirating rampage 
and the movie industry will collapse?  The few who do pirate movies for profit will 
continue.  Most Americans will continue respecting the artistic property of others.  The 
movies multibillion dollar a minute industry will continue to thrive and overcharge for 
ticket to the movie theater. 
 
                                                                                                                  Thank You,  
                                                                                                        Mark Scanlon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


